

AGENDA

MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable Mayor & City Commissioners

VIA: Michael E. Jackson, City Manager

FROM: Office of the City Clerk

SUBJECT: Reappointment to the Zoning/Adjustment/Planning Board

DATE: July 8, 2025

GENERAL SUMMARY/BACKGROUND:

The terms of two members, Patricia Wallace and Carl Booth, have expired.

- Patricia Wallace has expressed her interest in continuing to serve and has been an active and engaged member of the board.
- Carl Booth has opted not to seek reappointment.

As of the date of this report, no new applications have been received to fill the vacancy left by Mr. Booth.

BUDGET IMPACT:

There is no fiscal impact associated with this reappointment.

LEGAL NOTE:

Defer to the City Attorney.

STAFF RECOMMENDATION:

Staff recommends approval of the item.

ATTACHMENTS:

Resolution 2025-39